
BatStateU Malvar Campus educates the community on climate change

In an effort to enhance community awareness regarding climate change adaptation, the College
of Engineering at BatStateU Malvar collaborated with the Environment Management Unit to
organize an awareness campaign and webinar titled "Climate Outlook 2022: Making a
Difference, Being the Difference" on March 30, 2022.

This webinar-campaign brought together faculty members and students from Tanauan National
High School in Tanauan City, Batangas, with a primary focus on shedding light on various
aspects related to climate change. The discussions encompassed topics such as understanding
climate change, global warming, the impacts of climate change, reducing one's carbon footprint,
and strategies for bolstering business resilience against the challenges posed by climate change.

A distinguished resource person from the Climate Educate Project, a valued partner in the
campus's efforts to educate the local communities on climate change, was a key contributor to
the event.


